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Friday 4th April 2025 

 
 

Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that the children will be taking part in a collegiate-wide maths 
competition, which will be held at St Margaret Ward Catholic Academy on Monday, 28th 
April 2025.  
 
The event promises to be an exciting experience for the children, and we are confident 
that they will thoroughly enjoy it. Featuring a range of maths puzzles, games, and 
quizzes, all designed to challenge and engage the children, this competition will not only 
be a fun experience but also a valuable learning opportunity for the children to develop 
their maths skills. 
 
On the day of the competition, the children will be leaving school at 9:30am, travelling to 
St Margaret Ward Catholic Academy via school minibus and will return in time for lunch.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mr Zoumides 
Maths lead 
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